
Shellfish Conservation Committee 
February 5, 2024 
Bristol Town Hall 

 
Committee Members present:  Scott Burke, Ronald Poland 
 
The meeting was not held as a quorum was not met. 
 
The next meeting will be held on Monday, March 4, 2024 at 6pm at the Bristol Town 
Office. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Jess Bourne 
Shellfish Committee Secretary 


